
Submitter: Sean Winter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As someone who values the integrity of our elections, I endorse in-person voting on 

Election Day as the standard. It’s a reliable, secure method that brings people 

together to exercise their rights in real time. This approach reduces complexity, limits 

opportunities for errors or fraud, and reinforces the shared commitment to democracy 

we all hold dear. 


